Department of Chemistry

North Eastern Hill University

NEHU Campus :Shillong (Meghalaya) 793022

     Dr.S.Aravamudhan

     Sr.Lecturer and P.I.

     Department of Chemistry                                                          Thursday, 26  February 2004

                       Through :   The Head, Department of Chemistry

                                         NEHU: Shillong (Meghalaya) 793022

                                                                 and

                                           The Registrar, North Eastern Hill University

                                          Shillong (Megahalaya) 793022

    Dr.Narendra Jain

    Joint Secretary

    University Grants Commission

    Bahadur Shah Zafar Marg

    New Delhi 110 002
                    Subj: Proposal for Magnetic Resonance Spectroscopic Techniques
                             Under Innovative Programme/Technology/Emerging Areas of the UGC

                    Ref: D.O.No.F.14-4/2001(inno/policy/cos-I)        January 2004
                                                                                                Dated:  20 JAN 2004

   Dear Dr.Jain,

I would like to hereby acknowledge that the above referred letter signed by you has been received in the University and has been brought to my attention. In accordance with the application(Despatch No:Chem 146 of date 08/08/2002) which I submitted as coordinator, I shall initiate further steps on consultation with those at CSIR and NEHU who would be concerned with such an innovative programme under UGC being part of the curriculum at NEHU.

Sincerely,

S.Aravamudhan

  This has been submitted at the office of Chemistry,and the office of the Registrar,NEHU on 26th February 2004 with due signatures of the coordinator-Dr.S.Aravamudhan

